

Dear operators,

Please note that as of 19th October, low emission zone Ztl activities will be conducted at the Pascoli cultural centre, which can be accessed from Via Fausta. The desk is open every day from 7 am to 5 pm until 1st November. From 2nd November 2023 until 26th January 2024, the opening hours from Monday to Saturday will be as follows: 7:30 am - 4 pm. And from 7:30 am to 12:30 pm on Sundays. From 27th January, on the occasion of Carnival, the opening hours will be extended again. We will inform you where the desk will be in operation to ensure greater efficiency to all operators in the sector.

We urge you to use our on-line booking service to speed up the process of permit issuing.

The phone number will be as follows: +39 334 695 3992. The e-mail address remains unchanged: ztl@ctservizi.eu.

For your convenience, this map shows the new location and the distance from the bus stop area for buses which then travel on to Punta Sabbioni car park.



You can find out more on-line: https://www.ctservizi.eu/it/bandi-avvisi-news/selezioni/visualizza/sede-temporanea-ztl

Best Regards Ct Servizi Surl